
You're Invited to Our Upcoming Spiritual 

Workshop Series! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce a series of spiritual workshops designed to deepen your faith and 

enhance your journey with God. Join us for an enriching experience as we explore various topics 

and engage in meaningful discussions. 

Workshop Details: 

• Title: Deepening Your Prayer Life 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

• Location: Main Church Hall 

Other upcoming workshops include: 

• Understanding the Scriptures - April 12, 2024 

• Living a Life of Service - May 10, 2024 

We encourage everyone to attend, whether you are new to the faith or a long-time member. This 

is a wonderful opportunity to grow together as a community. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to assist us in planning. You can reply to this email or sign up at 

the church office. 

We look forward to growing in faith with you! 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


